
                                          Medium Term Overview for Religion and Worldviews 

              Year 3 

 

Visit to the Synagogue- Inter-Faith Week  

 Curriculum Content Outcomes Vocabulary Curriculum 
Progression 

Autumn 1 
UC 

Lesson Question 
1. How was the world 
created in Genesis 1:1-
25? 
What is God like? 
Commitment: 
Remembering roots 

Lesson Question 
2. Why are humans 
special to God? 
Creativity: Being 
imaginative and 
explorative 

Lesson Question 
3. How can Christians 
be God’s stewards 
Compassion: Caring 
for others, animals 
and the environment 

Lesson Question 
4. What are your 
talents? 
Creativity: Being 
Thankful 
 

Lesson Question 
5. To understand the 
concept of God, creation 
and the fall on the 
timeline. 
Commitment: 
Remembering roots 

 -Can place the 
concepts of God 
and Creation on a 
timeline of the 
Bible’s ‘Big Story’. 
-Make clear links 
between Genesis 
1 and what 
Christians believe 
about God and 
Creation. 
-Describe what 
Christians do 
because they 
believe God is 
Creator. (For 
example, follow 
God, wonder at 
how amazing 
God’s creation is; 
care for the earth 
in some specific 
ways.) 
-Can ask questions 
and suggest 
answers about 
what might be 
important in the 
creation story for 
Christians living 
today, and for 
people who are 
not Christians. 

Creation 
Creator 
Fall 
Christians 
interpretation 
Genesis 

• God the Creator 
cares for the 
creation, including 
human beings. 
• As human beings 
are part of God’s 
good creation, 
they do best when 
they listen to God. 
• The Bible shows 
that God wants to 
help people to be 
close to him 
— he keeps his 
relationship with 
them, gives them 
guidelines on good 
ways to live (such 
as the Ten 
Commandments). 
• [Building block 
from EYFS: 
Christians believe 
God made our 
wonderful world 
and so we 
should look after 
it.] 

Autumn 2 
UC 

Lesson Question 

1. Why was Jesus’ 

baptism important? 

Commitment: 

Remembering roots 

Community: Cultivating 
inclusion, identity and 
belonging 

Lesson Question 

2. What is the Trinity? 

(Explain each Godhead 

& connection 

Commitment: 

Remembering roots 

Lesson Question 

3. What is the 

Trinity?  

EXPLORING TRINITY 

FURTHER 

Commitment: 

Remembering roots 

Lesson Question 

4. How are 

Christians 

baptised? (Adult v. 

baby) 

Community: 
Cultivating 

Lesson Question 

5. What is grace and why 

is it important to 

Christians? 

 

Trinity- How does Trinity 

help in praying? 

 -Order Creation 
and Fall, 
Incarnation, 
Gospel and 
Salvation within a 
timeline of the 
Bible’s ‘big story’. 
-Offer suggestions 
for what the texts 

Creator 
Holy Almighty/ 
Omnipotent 
Fortress 
Rock 
 
Saviour. 
Rabbi 

Building Blocks 
-Christians see 
Holy Week as the 
culmination of 
Jesus’ earthly life, 
leading to his 
death and 
resurrection. 



Contemplation: Being 
curious and Valuing 
Knowledge 

Contemplation: 
Being curious and 
Valuing Knowledge 

inclusion, identity 
and belonging 

Community: Cultivating 

inclusion, identity and 

belonging 

 

about the entry 
into Jerusalem, 
and the death and 
resurrection of 
Jesus might mean. 
-Give examples of 
what the texts 
studied mean to 
some Christians. 
-Make simple links 
between the 
Gospel texts and 
how Christians 
mark the Easter 
events in their 
church 
communities. 
-Describe how 
Christians show 
their beliefs about 
Palm Sunday,Good 
Friday and Easter 
Sunday in 
worship. 
-Make links 
between some of 
the stories and 
teachings in the 
Bible and life in 
the world today, 
expressing some 
ideas of their own 
clearly 

A teacher in the 
Jewish faith. 
Covenant 
Christian 
Prophet 
Holy Spirit 
Baptism 
Spirituality 
Symbol 
Concept 
Transform 
Trinity 

-The various 
events of Holy 
Week, such as the 
Last Supper, were 
important in 
showing the 
disciples what 
Jesus came to 
earth to do. 
-Christians today 
trust that Jesus 
really did rise from 
the dead, and so is 
still alive today. 
Christians 
remember and 
celebrate Jesus’ 
last week, death 
and resurrection. 

Spring 1 
BAS 

Lesson Question 

1. What does it mean 

to be fair? Pg22 

What does the 

Christian story of Jacob 

and Esau teach us 

about fairness?Pg23 

Choice: Being fair and 

just 

 

Lesson Question 

2. How do Muslims 

show that being fair is 

important? Pg24 

Choice: Being fair and 

just 

 

Lesson Question 

3. What does 

courage mean to 

me? Pg45 What does 

courage look like in 

Christianity? Pg 47 

Story of Giddeon 

Commitment: Being 
courageous and 
confident 

Lesson Question 

4. What does 

courage look like in 

Sikhism? Vaisakhi 

Pg46 

Commitment: 
Being courageous 
and confident 

Lesson Question 

5, Do you like to give 

presents? 

What do Muslims teach 

about sharing with 

others? Ramadan/charity 

Pg 3 

Compassion: Sharing and 

being generous 

 

Lesson Question 

6. What do 

believers of 

Christianity teach 

about sharing with 

others? Pg 4 

Compassion: 
Sharing and being 
generous 

Children will learn 
the importance of 
being just and fair 
and the 
importance of 
making good 
choices to treat 
others fairly. 
 
Children will learn 
about courage and 
bravery and how 
this is depicted in 
different religions. 
 
Children will 
develop their 
understanding of 
the power of 
giving gifts which 

Fair, unfair, 
chosen, just, 
segregation, 
money, people, 
world 
 
 
 
Courage, 
courageous, brave, 
difficult, hard, 
Baisakhi, Sikh, 
Sikhism, Pyare, 
blessed 
 
 
Giving, receiving, 
sharing, 
celebrating, 
material, 

Spiral Curriculum – 
Dispositions 
repeated 



are not just 
materialistic items 
and helping those 
more needy than 
us. 

materialistic, 
Ramadan, charity 

Spring 2 
UC 

Lesson Question 

1. What is the 

importance of the 

different crosses during 

holy week? 

Commitment: 
Remembering roots 

Lesson Question 
2. What emotions are 
felt by Mary at 
different parts of the 
Holy week? 
Commitment: 
Remembering roots 

Lesson Question 
3. Why is the day 
Jesus died called 
Good Friday? 
Commitment: 
Remembering roots 

Lesson Question 
4. How do people 
mark Good Friday 
and Easter Sunday? 
Participating and 
willing to lead 

Lesson Question 
5. What do churches do 
to celebrate palm 
Sunday/Good Friday and 
Easter Sunday? 
Community: Participating 
and willing to lead 
 

Lesson Question 
6. What emotions 
are felt by 
Christians at 
different parts of 
the Holy week? 
Commitment: 
Remembering roots 

-Order Creation 
and Fall, 
Incarnation, 
Gospel and 
Salvation within a 
timeline of the 
Bible’s ‘big story’. 
-Offer suggestions 
for what the texts 
about the entry 
into Jerusalem, 
and the death and 
resurrection of 
Jesus might mean. 
Give examples of 
what the texts 
studied mean to 
some Christians. 
-Make simple links 
between the 
Gospel texts and 
how Christians 
mark the Easter 
events in their 
church 
communities. 
-Describe how 
Christians show 
their beliefs about 
Palm Sunday,Good 
Friday and Easter 
Sunday in 
worship. 
-Make links 
between some of 
the stories and 
teachings in the 
Bible and life in 
the world today, 
expressing some 
ideas of their own 
clearly. 

Cross 
Crucifixion 
Easter Sunday 
Good Friday 
Holy Week 
Hope 
Incarnation 
Maundy Thursday 
Palm Sunday 
Resurrection 
Sacrifice 
Salvation 

Building Blocks 
-Christians see 
Holy Week as the 
culmination of 
Jesus’ earthly life, 
leading to his 
death and 
resurrection. 
 
T-he various 
events of Holy 
Week, such as the 
Last Supper, were 
important in 
showing the 
disciples what 
Jesus came to 
earth to do. 
 
-Christians today 
trust that Jesus 
really did rise from 
the dead, and so is 
still alive today. 
 
-Christians 
remember and 
celebrate Jesus’ 
last week, death 
and resurrection. 
 

Summer 1 
BAS 

Lesson Question 

1.Why is it important to 

tell the truth?pg39 

Lesson Question 

Lesson Question 

2. What does 

Christianity teach 

about honesty? Pg 42 

Lesson Question 

3.Can you let 

yourself 

down?pg28/29 

Lesson Question 

4.How do you 

remember 

special people, 

places and 

Lesson Question 

5.How do Jews 

remember 

Pesach (Passover)? Pg34 

Commitment: 
Remembering roots 

 Children will learn 
the importance of 
being honest and 
truthful and what 
Christianity and 
Islam teaches 

Truth, lie, honest, 
belief, injustice, 
unfair, God, Allah, 
Christians, 
Muslims, 
Christianity, Islam 

Spiral Curriculum – 
Dispositions 
repeated 



Contemplation: Being 

open, honest and 

truthful 

Lesson Question 

What does Islam teach 

about honesty?pg41 

Contemplation: Being 

open, honest and 

truthful 

Contemplation: Being 

open, honest and 

truthful 

 

Challenge of Iblis 

(Muslim) 

Lesson Question 

Who helps Christians 

own up to their 

actions?Pg31 

Choice: Being 
accountable and 
living with integrity 

events?Pg32 

Lesson Question 

What does Pesach 

(Passover) 

remember? 

Discover what 

happened 

at the Passover. 

Pg33 

Commitment: 
Remembering 

about honesty and 
integrity. 
 
Children will 
understand that 
believers of Islam 
and Christianity 
believe that 
choices we make 
will be seen by 
God/Allah. 
 
Children will 
understand the 
value of memories 
being more than a 
visual memory. 
Children will have 
a greater 
understanding of 
the Jewish festival 
Pesach (Passover). 

 
 
Challenge, evil, 
wrong, choice, all 
knowing 
 
Photograph, 
memories, share, 
pesach, Passover, 
Jews, Jewish, 
Judaism, 
celebrate, matzos, 
Egypt, seder plate 

Summer 2 
BAS 

Lesson Question 

1. What brings people 

together? Explore the 

ideas of Ummah Pg 9 

Community: Creating 
unity and harmony 

Lesson Question 

2. What brings people 

together? Explore the 

significance of Ihram Pg 

18 

 Community: Creating 
unity and harmony 

Lesson Question 

3. What is it like 

when you are really 

quiet? Pg 43 

Why do Christians (or 

believers of other 

RTs) 

value silence? Pg44 

Contemplation: 
Being silent and 
attentive to, and 
cultivating a sense 
for the sacred and 
transcendence 

Lesson Question 

4.What was Martin 

Luther King Jr’s 

dream about the 

future?Pg48 

Commitment: 
Being hopeful and 
visionary 

5. Lesson Question 

What do you hope for 

the future?Pg49 

Commitment: Being 
hopeful and visionary 

 Children will 
recognise that we 
are all similar and 
different in many 
ways and we 
should value 
 
Children will learn 
the importance of 
silence when 
reflecting. 
 
Children will learn 
about how we can 
shape the world 
around us through 
our hopes, dreams 
and aspirations. 

Different, similar, 
people, together, 
unity, tolerance, 
ummah, hajj, 
pilgrim, 
pilgrimage, ka’ba, 
ihram, 
Quiet, listen , 
world, around us, 
appreciate, hear, 
ear, quiet, reflect 
 
Dream, Martin 
Luther King, 
aspirations, 
America, hopes, 
future, society, 
just, fair 

Spiral Curriculum – 
Dispositions 
repeated 

 


